


We’ve been learning about Autumn and how the weather has been changing. 
We went on a forest walk to see how the trees are changing and losing their 

leaves. We also learnt about some animals who are getting ready to hibernate 
for winter.

September/ October 2021



Celebrations – Diwali – Halloween – Bonfire Night

October - November  2021

We’ve been learning about different festivals and celebrations. We’ve been exploring 
pumpkins, making Diwali lanterns, firework pictures and lots more!



Anti-bullying week 

We’ve been Reading the Rainbow Fish story and learning about sharing and being 
kind to our friends. We made friendship bracelets to give to our friends.

November 2021



Road safety week

We’ve been learning how to cross the road safely.

We’ve also been exploring light and dark.

November 2021

We explored light and dark.
We made traffic light prints.
We practised crossing the road safely.
And we made hand prints to take home and tell our 
families that we must hold an adult’s hand when 
we cross the road.



Nursery rhyme week

We’ve been learning through Nursery Rhymes this week with a range of 
activities.

December 2021

We counted how many bobbins we 
could print onto different sized 
strips of card.

We made duck puppets to use as 
we sang ‘5 little Ducks’

We learnt about and collaged monkey 
and crocodile templates when we 
focussed on  the Nursery rhyme ‘5 Little 
Monkeys Swinging in the Trees’

We used tweezers to get the spiders out 
of the web.  This helps us to strengthen 
our finger muscles.

We named different body parts and sang the 
Nursery rhyme ‘Head, shoulders, Knees and 
Toes’



Christmas

We’ve been learning about Christmas and we have been very creative in Nursery.  We’ve written 
letters to Santa, made Christmas cards, party hats, painted pine cone Christmas trees and we 

are having a party!

December 2021



Our Christmas Sing Song Performance 

We’ve been practicing our Christmas songs.

We hope you enjoyed watching our performance.

December 2021


